
Dear Fellow Golfer, 

 

As a former member of the Sunday morning Men’s Golf League at Chanticlair Golf Course, we wanted to reach out to 
you to update you on the league and to invite you to return for the 2019 season. Included with this letter is the schedule 
for the season and the application to join.  

First…what hasn’t changed. The league continues to be a wonderful opportunity for golf enthusiasts to get together in a 
competitive but friendly environment to play the game we love. The league continues to play on Sunday mornings in a 
variety of formats and to award players of all skill levels with both gross and net prizes. Your minimal registration fee will 
pay for your U.S.G.A. handicap, permit you early tee off-times on Sunday mornings with the league, and allow you to 
participate in the schedule of events. 

Within the last year, skins competitions were added and proved to be popular. This will continue for those players who 
wish to participate. 
 

Now…what has changed?  

1. Members of the league will have special rates when playing in the league for the 2019 season. Greens fees will 
be $25 (a savings of $2.00/round) and cart fees will be $12.00 (a savings of $1.00 per round). 

2. There will be specific guidelines for payouts that will be posted prior to the start of the season to give league 
members a clear understanding of how the awards will work on a week-to-week basis.  

3. On randomly selected dates, there will be surprise closest-to-the-hole contests that will be in excess of the usual 
week to week competition. 

4. The Stollman Cup will be spread out over a longer period of time to allow qualifying members of the league to 
play their matches if needed. 

5. For new members, if your application and check is received by March 1, 2019, you will receive a complimentary 
nine-hole round of golf that can be used Monday – Friday from the start of the season until the end of April. 

6. There will be more communication on the league webpage this year. You can always find up to date information 
by going to http://www.chanticlair.com/leagues/ and clicking on Men’s Sunday Morning League. 

7. Chits that are awarded can now be used to pay for golf carts during Sunday morning league play. 

We recognize that you have a lot of options when you decide to play. The league is committed to listening to new ideas. 
As always, the executive board of the league is made of golfers like you. We participate because of the competition, the 
comradery and most of all, the love of the game! We hope to see you in 2019. Enclosed is the membership form. If you 
are interested in joining, please return the form with your $55 check as instructed. While the deadline to send in your 
membership form and dues is April 15, we ask that you consider sending in your application and payment by March 1 so 
that the executive committee can plan accordingly.  

Of course, none of this is possible without the work of our own membership. If you wish to become more involved in the 
league, we invite you to reach out to executive board.  

 

Regards, 
 

John Bazin, President and Tournament Director    Rich Arsenault, Treasurer 

Bob Yeitz, Membership Chairman     Keith Perry, Handicap Chairman 

Dick Poole, Constitution Chairman     Don Visnia, Rules Chairman 

 

http://www.chanticlair.com/leagues/

